
The Honorable President and        July 19, 2021 

Members of the City Council    

City Hall, Room 400 

 

The Department of Finance is herein reporting on City Council Bill 21-0024R, Informational Hearing-

Baltimore City Tax Sale, the purpose of which is to provide information in connection with the tax sale 

process in Baltimore City. 

The City of Baltimore holds a tax lien certificate sale normally on May of each year. The tax sale is used to 
collect delinquent real property taxes and other unpaid charges owed to the City, all of which are liens 
against the real property.  

The Department of Finance will attend the hearing for this Resolution to respond to any fiscal inquiries 

and has prepared a presentation to address the provisions outlined in this bill.  
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